
  

2017 S.N.E.S.A Academic Scholarship 

 

The Southern New England Saddlebred Association (SNESA) academic 

scholarship will be awarded to a SNESA member who has worked to fulfill the 

club’s mission to promote the American Saddlebred to individuals outside of the 

horse industry.  

Due Date: Event portfolio and application form must be submitted by the end of 

Octoberfest horseshow (10/29/2017). 

Eligible candidate to apply: Any SNESA member who is a high school student 

planning to pursue an undergraduate education. 

Maximum Amount Awarded: $750 

Scholarship Description: The applicant must host an American Saddlebred 

promotional event for their community. This event can be anything that will inform 

or promote the American Saddlebred to individuals unfamiliar with the breed.  

 

An event portfolio and completed application form are required for the 

consideration of the award. An event portfolio will include: documentation of pre-

planning, flyers/promotional items used, pictures of the event, and a written 

summary including the personal take-away from the event. American Saddlebred 

promotional materials (i.e. pamphlets, coloring pages, etc.) are available from 

ASHA if applicants would like to include them in their event.  

 

The scholarship recipient will be selected by the SNESA officers and Board of 

Directors. The award will be presented at the SNESA 2017 Year End Banquet.  

 

Contact Information:  

Questions regarding scholarship – snesa.saddlebred@gmail.com 

To obtain American Saddlebred promotional materials – Brenda Newell  

                                                                        (859) 259 - 3886 

                                                                     b.newell@asha.net 


